Dear Senior Pastor,

It is with sadness in my heart that I write to you to advise you of the action that I have taken in the last 24 hours.

You may be aware of public reports of an inappropriate relationship between Pastor Corey Turner and by Pastor Stacey Hilliar that, in the opinion of ACC National Officers, amounts to a breach of the ACC Ministerial Code of Conduct. I confirm that a complaint in regard to those alleged breaches has been received, and the matter is now being considered by the National Executive in accordance with our processes. In the meantime, I have suspended both Pastor Corey and Pastor Stacey's ACC credentials in the last 24 hours.

In moments like this, it is important that we are kind towards one another, and pray for the grace of God to be poured out on the people and families involved.

Kind regards,



WAYNE ALCORN
ACC NATIONAL PRESIDENT

Copyright © 2024 ACC, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a Senior Pastor of a church with the Australian Christian Churches.

Our mailing address is:

ACC
PO BOX 8093
NORWEST, NSW 2153
Australia